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Subject: Carter 22 Mosaic Pyramid
Attachments: Carter-workshop-date-poster.jpg

Dear SCC members and supporters, 
 
I am pleased to advise that thanks to the hard work by Howard Cardus and team at PSB Services (Norfolk) Ltd the 
Planning Application for the Mosaic Pyramid installation has now been submitted, and can be viewed via the link below. 
 
Search Planning Applications - Breckland 
 
Carolyn Ash, our Mosaic Artist has lead a number of Friends and Family and Community Group Mosaic workshops, with 
many very striking mosaic tiles being created. Feedback from participants in the workshops has been very positive. 
 
We still have a lot of spaces to fill on the Pyramid - further Friends and Family workshops are planned – the next one will 
be on Saturday 13th August at 10am in Swaffham Museum. 
 
This Community Project could not be realised without the support of many people including Howard, Carolyn and 
Swaffham Men’s Shed, who designed and built the pyramid frame on which the finished tiles will be mounted. 
 
Thanks in advance for spreading the word about the forthcoming Mosaic Workshops! 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
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Subject: RE: The Campingland Dig  
  
Dear SCC members and supporters, 
  
Further to my e-mail yesterday, below is a link to a post announcing that Registration for volunteers is now closed. 
  
https://www.facebook.com/100068987449014/posts/pfbid0MNyHmTfFZSdVGwMX1K7TxoqxSDb4zxPgog3z3cVgZigCSrg
s1MgfQ8pTaKPBQcTkl/ 
  
Also attached is a flyer for the forthcoming Classic Car Show on the 28th August – organisers of this annual event are also 
looking for volunteers to help out on the day. If anyone within your organisations would be interested in helping out, 
please get in touch via the telephone number or e-mail address on the flyer. 
  
Many thanks again for your support. 
  
Kind regards 
  

 
  
  
  
Sent from Mail for Windows 
  

Subject: RE: The Campingland Dig 
  
Dear SCC members and supporters 
  
Thank you all for promoting The Campingland Dig. 
  
We how have over 90 volunteers registered, and have taken the decision to close applications. 
  
There are 320 ‘shifts’ available over the 16 days of the dig, and we feel that the number of volunteers we have is more 
than enough to ensure a successful event. 
  
Thanks again for your support – we could not do this without the enthusiastic involvement of Consortium members and 
supporters 
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Subject: RE: The Campingland Dig 
  
Dear SCC members and supporters. 
  
THANK YOU to all those who acted on my e-mail on Monday, and either shared the post or promoted The Campingland 
Dig in other ways. To those who have yet to act, thanks in anticipation! 
  
By this morning, the post had reached 4,800 people, been shared 20 times, and 7 volunteers have registered! 
  
I am pleased to advise that this coming Saturday, we will be present at Swaffham Market promoting the dig, and taking 
volunteer registrations.  
  
Attached is a further flyer announcing this 
  
By happy coincidence, the Swaffham Egyptian Dancers will also be present on Saturday – if you missed them at the 
Norfolk Show, why not come along! They are featured on the front page of August Swaffham Newsletter! 
  
Any further support you can give in promoting The Campingland Dig will be greatly appreciated. 
  
Kind regards 
  

  
Dear Swaffham Cultural Consortium members and supporters. 
  
I am pleased to inform you that thanks to Sue Gattuso’s hard work, a presentation on The Campingland Dig, together 
with information on volunteer registration are now available on our website, via the link below: 
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The Campingland Dig – Carter 22 
  
Please feel free to share this link freely amongst your groups. 
  
Attached is a flyer, kindly prepared by Liv, Communications Officer at the Town Hall – please feel free to print this out 
and post widely! 
  
Below is a link to a post on our Facebook Page – please feel free to share this widely too! 
  
https://m.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=pfbid0bMQzLdsYv8Vi9R5yNJQbn4UVncKfdQXbhdF9D4vPNBzZ5oSJLFeg
MhUY7ZoPtHsGl&id=100068987449014 
  
Sue has kindly agreed to be Volunteer Co-ordinator. 
  
Whilst the formality of pre-registration, and the policies and guidelines volunteers are asked to sign up to may appear 
daunting, this is essential for our Dig to be carried out in a safe way, and for the results and finds (if any!) to be 
recognised. 
  
This event is likely to generate a lot of interest, and I would urge people who wish to volunteer to do so promptly! 
  
There are many individuals and organisations who have contributed to getting us to this position, and in due course 
their support will be acknowledged.  
  
Particular thanks to Josh White, our volunteer professional Archaeologist, Swaffham Town Council, for their permission 
to dig on their land, Historic England and The Hamond Educational Trust  for their financial support and our very own 
Sue Gattuso. Without them, this would not be happening 
  
Many thanks for your contined support. 
  
Kind regards 
  

  
  
  




